
I strongly support bill H7382 (blue insert below).  

This bill ill modify the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI 
students, as has been done for decades in Narragansett.  it is a shame that this lovely 5-
bedroom house is now, by Narragansett ordinance, to be occupied by only 3 students - not 
good for URI student housing needs overall, and not sustainable.  Renting this house for over 
12 years to URI students has been a pleasure, with neighbors indicating compliments on their 
quiet and neighborly nature. 

 

Deb Denfeld 

135 Daytona Ave. 

Narragansett, RI 02882 

 

"Provide the maximum number of unrelated persons living together that could be 
constitute an individual household would not be less than one person per bedroom." 

 


